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‘ TELEPHONE (401) 253-6900 POLICE

KEVIN M. LYNCH
Chief of Police

March 21, 2022

TO: Steven Contente, Town Administrator
FROM: Kevin M. Lynch, Chief of Police

SUBJECT: Henry B. Santos, 484 Thames Street—Request for Accessible Parking
Space

Mr. Contente:

Lieutenant Wozny has reviewed the petitioner’s request, and | agree with his
recommendation that the petitioner’s request for a handicap parking space be
approved, providing that all laws and ordinances governing this practice are followed.

Please see attached.

Respectfullysd)mitted,
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Bristol Police Department

395 METACOM AVENUE BRISTOL, RHODE ISLAND 02809
TELEPHONE (401) 253-6900

KEVIN M. LYNCH

Chief of Police
MEMORANDUM
TO : CHIEF KEVIN M. LYNCH DATE: 03-17-2022
VIA : PROPER CHANNELS

FROM : LIEUTENANT ROMAN WOZNY

SUBJECT :HENRY SANTOS, 484 THAMES ST. REQUEST FOR
ACCESSABLE PARKING SPACE

Sir,

Mr. Henry Santos is requesting an accessible parking space be installed in front of his residence,
484 Thames St.

S

I met with Mr. Santos regarding his request. Mr. Santos informed me that he also owns the
property located at 474 Thames St. which he is in the process of selling. Mr. Santos informed
me that his driveway belongs to 474 Thames St. and once sold, he will not have off street
parking. The residence he is living in, 484 Thames St. does not have a driveway, limiting him to
park on the street, which parking is not always available close to his residence. Mr. Santos has
provided a copy of his active handlcap placard #156555. This placard is due to expire October

2025.

After reviewing the request and speaking with Mr. Santos, it is my recommendation that the
petitioner’s request for an accessible parking space be granted provided that all Laws and
Ordinances governing this practice are followed.

The petitioner has been reminded that this space, if approved by the Town Council will be open
to any person possessing an active handicap placard.

Respectfully submitted,

L+ Roman Wozny

Lieutenant Roman Wozny -
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47 hanies St. Northbound view.



